Save the Datel

The Idaho Department of Labor is holding a hiring event for youth and yvoung adults on Saturday
May 21= from 9am to lpm at Mountain View | High School, 2000 Millennium way Meridian, 1D

* This is a great opportunity for youth and young adulis to talk with over 20 Treasure Valley
employers about their job and career opportunities.

*  Come prepared to interview.

* Career planning / coaching services will be available as well

# |n the near future a fiyer will be sent announcing the participating employers

# [fyou have guestions emaill or call Anthony de Ville at Anthony. deville@labor.idaho.Sov
2083323575 ext. 3270




